
 
 

STUDENT SUPPLY DROP-OFF 

LOCK/LOCKER ASSIGNMENT 

TO OUR 6/7/8TH GRADE STUDENTS: 

   Please mark your calendar and join us for a special event. 

   The Middle School will be hosting a student supply drop-off  

   and locker assignment. This event will be held in the 

   Middle School Auditorium/Cafe on: 

 

Tuesday, August 26, 2025 from 1:00-6:00 p.m. 

 

•          Bring in your school supplies 

•           Receive your locker assignment 

•           6th Gr. - Bring in your lock that was given to you in June 

•        7/8th Gr. - Bring in your lock from last year 

•           Set up your locker 

•           Practice your lock combination 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give  

us a call at 652-3000 ext. 6001. 

See you soon! 


